
I have lived with Type 1 Diabetes (T1D) for 21 years and my health and wellbeing is 
very important to me. My inability to effectively manage T1D can result in short and 
long-term health consequences. Healthy glycemic control is directly related to having 
access to my medical supplies. 
 
I acknowledge that various circumstances may lead to our supplies to be lost or 
damaged. Should this happen, it is imperative we are able to have our supplies 
replenished through an emergency prescription refill.  
 
T1D management and access to medical supplies can mean the difference between life 
and death. The passing of SB9 will directly impact T1D’s ability to achieve healthy 
outcomes and remain functional members of society.  
 
As someone who cares deeply about my current and long-term health, not having my 
medical supplies is not an option.  
 
Best, 
Brandi Berger 
 


